
We are willing spring/summer to arrive soon
and with summer (supposedly) just around the
corner we will be out more with our pets. I
have compiled a few things to remember,
if/when we get the sunny weather, whilst out
and about ☺️

Spring/Summer

Hiya everyone

In light of the Pet Appreciation Month (well week), I am changing this months
Dog of the Month feature. This month I will be featuring ALL my clients as I
appreciate you all! Regardless if you are receiving this newsletter for the first
time or you are a long standing customer, I appreciate you all!

This month is Pet Appreciation 
Well week (4th-10th)
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New things on the horizon

Back in January in the first Awesome Pawz newsletter, I mentioned that this year is
going to be Awesome Pawz year! I am excited to say that new things are coming
but I don’t want to jinx it too much so watch this space!
I can, however, say that from the end of August I will be able to offer Pet First Aid
courses to my clients, clients family, friends etc
Watch this space for more details soon…







THANK YOU,THANK YOU,
I APPRECIATEI APPRECIATE

EACH ONE OF YOU!EACH ONE OF YOU!
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